
 

Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

December 1, 2007 

Flaming Geyser Park---Environmental Learning Center 

 

This potluck dinner and meeting were a joint effort combining the Flaming Geyser Flyers and     

the Lake Sawyer Hawks  

 

 

 

4:00-----Preparation for potluck dinner. 

 

4:30-----Potluck dinner begins. 

 

6:15-----Meeting called to order by Bill Ackerman (president) ---all persons introduced 

themselves---there were 61 persons present---nominations for club offices were opened--- the 

following persons were nominated and approved by acclimation; Dean Brinton 

(president), Dave Temby (vice-president), Allan Poinsett (treasurer), Rob Clement (safety- 

coordinator), Robert Burks (secretary) 

 

6:20-----The president of the Lake Sawyer Hawks, Marlow Anderson, announced that the Lake 

Sawyer Hawks will have a new year’s day fly-in beginning at 9:00 am and ending at 5:00 pm---we 

were reminded to reset the locks to 0000---all flyers are required to sign the log---next meeting for 

the Lake Sawyer Hawks will be January 3, 2008 at Maple Valley Signs, Maple Valley---the 

meeting will include a pot luck and raffle---it was reported that Dick Joslin has experienced heart 

problems requiring surgery 

 

6:25-----The next meeting of the Flaming Geyser Flyers will be January 8, 2008 at Flaming Geyser 

Park Environmental Learning Center---two presentations were made to Bill Ackerman (president); 

by Bryan Rosenkranz and by Dave Temby (vice-president) ---a bouquet was presented to Sandy 

Ackerman 

 

6:35-----Raffle by Dean Brinton (treasurer) ---items acquired equally from three hobby shops; 

RC Hobbies, Covington: Ultimate, Auburn: Todd’s Models, North Bend 

 

7:20-----Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 


